Request for Proposals

4/29/2022

The Hoh Indian Tribe is requesting proposals for parking lot regrading and repair.

The parking lot behind the triplex located at 281 Wood Street Forks WA 98331 needs
regrading.

Slope the lot to the center, so that the carport and walk ways stay dry

This includes under the carport

Clear out where the dumpster sits, add gravel and compact so dumpster sits level

Fill all low spots

Gravel brought in will be % minus black

Once grade is achieved, entire lot will be compacted

Drive in to view or call | will meet on site Bob

For Questions please contact:
Bob Smith  bob.smith@hohtribe-nsn.org Cell 360-780-0280
Kristina Currie kristina.currie@hohtribe-nsn.org Cell360-780-0580

All contractors will be licensed, bonded, insured. All work will be completed to CODE.
All cost including parts to complete the project will be contractors’ responsibility.

Bids will be due: Monday May 16" 2022 on or before noon



